
Thank You…
for giving hope today.

Because of your hospitality during the Christmas Campaign, thousands of British 
Columbians in need will receive food, clothing, shelter and treatment for addictions. 
That includes individuals, children and families. As a Kettle Host with The Salvation 
Army, you help us give hope today … and every day. Thank you.

Lt. Col. Jamie Braund
Divisional Commander

Christmas Kettle Campaign 2018


